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Date 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 
School Attendance Letter  

 
Name………………………………….. 

DOB …………………………………….. 
 

Attendance in Warrington schools is monitored very closely and any pupils with less 

than 95% may be challenged as regular school attendance is crucial if pupils are to 

achieve positive outcomes. The Government outlines that any pupil with an 

attendance level of under 90% will be classed as a ‘persistent absentee’. This 

means that any pupil whose attendance drops below 90%, their attendance will be 

discussed and scrutinised on a regular basis.   

 

Although ’s attendance is currently  %, I can see that their attendance has 

improved in the spring term and appreciate your support with this.  

I will continue to monitored ’s attendance but in the meantime if you wish to 

discuss anything; whether you have concerns about your child or a possible 

concern in relation to their health, I would welcome the opportunity to support you 

and your child to improve their attendance, so please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

Mr John Duckett 

Attendance coordinator  


